
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LA weekly eRed Bag mailing 

Week beginning 2 October 2017 

This email is an official communication to schools from the North Yorkshire Children and Young 

People’s Service.  

 

In this issue: 

 Autumn School Census 5th October 2017 

 EAL and GRT Service updates Sept 2017 

 Comprehensive Child Protection Pathway (CCPP) News 

 Communication and Interaction Team Newsletter no: 1   Early Autumn Term 2017 

 Prejudice based and hate incident guidance 

 Chief Executives Key Messages 

 Junior Road Safety Officer Scheme 

 NY Safeguarding Children Board - Boys and Child Exploitation Briefings – FULLY BOOKED 

 

 

For Action 

 

Autumn School Census 5th October 2017  

Audience: all schools 
Links to the most recent guidance notes and changes to the census for 
2017-18 are now available on CYPS.info. A brief document outlining the 
main details required is also available for download.   

Census Helpline number is 0844 875 3922 and is available on Thursday 
5th October 9am - 4.30pm.   
For calls outside of these times please contact Alison Busby on 01609 
532324 or for technical support 01609 536086. 

For possible school  funding information triggered by students who are 
EAL being counted in the census please click HERE 

Cascade to: 

Head teachers, Business 
Managers and School 
Admin Staff 

Action required by: 

Schools must carry out 
school census on 5th 
October 

Contact: Census Helpline number 0844 875 3922 or visit the CYPS Website here  

  

http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/school-census-5-october-2017
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Governor%20support/General%20Information/School%20Census%20Oct%207th%202017%20EAL%20guidance.pdf
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/school-census-5-october-2017
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Information, updates and guidance 

 

EAL and GRT Service updates Sept 2017 

Audience: all schools 
Please the see letter and brochure attached detailing support and services for pupils 
who have English as an additional language (EAL) or who are Gypsy Roma Traveller 
(GRT) in North Yorkshire Schools and settings. 

Additional information can be found on the EAL and GRT Service: 'Promoting 
Access and Achievement' pages on the CYPS website.  
 

Cascade to: 

Head teachers, 
SENCOs, 
Admin staff 

Action 
required by: 

Not applicable 

Contact:  Rebecca Swift  (email: Rebecca.swift@northyorks.gov.uk) 

 

Comprehensive Child Protection Pathway (CCPP) News 

Audience: all schools 

As of the 1st October 2017 the Comprehensive Child Protection Pathway (CCPP) 
training will be provided by North Yorkshire County Council (NYCC) (Training and 
Learning Service) and subject to NYCC Training and Learning Service charges.  
There is additional safeguarding training delivered by NYCC Training and Learning 
Service.  

NYSCB Partners will be able to access the CCPP course via the NYSCB website 
linked to North Yorkshire Education Services http://smartsolutions.northyorks.gov.uk   
The course provided by NYCC Training and Learning Service is endorsed by 
NYSCB and developed in conjunction with multi-agency partners.     

NYSCB will continue to offer the following free face to face courses which can be 
booked via: https://nyscb.safeguardingchildrenea.co.uk     

•        NYSCB Child Death Reviews: Advanced Training for Rapid  Response Teams 

•        NYSCB Developments in Safeguarding: Managers' Master-class 

•        NYSCB Managing Allegations Against Staff 

•        NYSCB Briefings 

Cascade to:  

Head teachers, 
Designated 
Safeguarding 
Leads 

Action 
required: 

Not applicable 

Contact: Policy and Development Officer, North Yorkshire Safeguarding Children Board (email: 
james.parkes@northyorks.gov.uk )  

 

http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Governor%20support/General%20Information/Letter%20to%20headteachers%20re%20EAL%20and%20GRT%20Service%20updates%20Sept%202017.pdf
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Governor%20support/General%20Information/EAL%20and%20GRT%20Service%20brochure.pdf
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/eal-and-grt-service-promoting-access-and-achievement
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/eal-and-grt-service-promoting-access-and-achievement
mailto:Rebecca.swift@northyorks.gov.uk
http://smartsolutions.northyorks.gov.uk/
https://nyscb.safeguardingchildrenea.co.uk/
mailto:james.parkes@northyorks.gov.uk
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Communication and Interaction Team Newsletter no: 1   Early Autumn Term 2017 

Audience: all schools 

Please click here to access The Communication and Interaction Team’s Newsletter. 
They are part of NYCC’s Inclusive Education Service, offering support to educational 
settings for children and young people with Communication and Interaction 
difficulties.  

They are a team of Consultants, Specialist Teachers and Specialist Practitioners, 
comprising of a central team and professionals within Enhanced Mainstream    
Schools.  

The Communication and Interaction Team have a wide range of backgrounds, 
specialisms and experience including, Speech and Language therapy, Early Years, 
Autism and Psychology across the 0-25 age range. 

Cascade to:  

Head teachers, 
SEND staff 

Action 
required: 

Not applicable 

Contact: Please see the CYPS page on Communication and Interaction for further details and 
information or email Carol.Moxon@northyorks.gov.uk  

 

Prejudice based and hate incident guidance. 

Audience: all schools 

Following feedback from the police and schools, the North Yorkshire Guidance has 
been updated and can be found at: http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/hate-incidents.  

The guidance helps schools identify and respond to hate incidents and indicates 
when schools should be involving the police of other agencies. The link also includes 
a guide to potential courses of action for schools.  All schools should be reporting all 
incidents to the Local Authority through the online portal. The direct link is: 

https://consult.northyorks.gov.uk/snapwebhost/s.asp?k=146952740744  

Cascade to:  

Head teachers 

 

For further support or advice please contact Rebecca Swift, Equalities Adviser  
e-mail: Rebecca.swift@northyorks.gov.uk    Tel: 01609 798554 

 

Chief Executive’s key messages 

Audience: all schools 

The latest edition of the Chief Executive’s key message for staff can be 
found at http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/chief-executives-key-messages  

Cascade to:  

All school staff 

 

Contact: See messages for individual contact details 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Governor%20support/General%20Information/communication%20and%20interaction%20team%20newsletter%20autumn%202017.pdf
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/communication-and-interaction
mailto:Carol.Moxon@northyorks.gov.uk
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/hate-incidents
https://consult.northyorks.gov.uk/snapwebhost/s.asp?k=146952740744
mailto:Rebecca.swift@northyorks.gov.uk
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/chief-executives-key-messages
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Events and publicity 

 

Junior Road Safety Officer Scheme 

Audience: all schools 

Details available here regarding the JRSO Scheme which encourages 
children to take responsibility for their fellow pupils by addressing road 
safety issues on a regular basis throughout the school year.   
 
Prioritising Road Safety is an excellent way to meet statutory requirements 
and to promote personal development and well-being.  As well as meeting 
PSHE and Citizenship curriculum requirements, Road Safety education 
can also help you meet health and environmental targets and awards. 
  

Cascade to:  

All school staff 

 

Contact: Caron.Twamley@northyorks.gov.uk                http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/road-safety  

 

 

NY Safeguarding Children Board - Boys and Child Exploitation Briefings – FULLY BOOKED 

Audience: all schools 

North Yorkshire Safeguarding Children Board are holding a numbers of 
1hr briefings aimed at professionals working with Children and Young 
People within North Yorkshire. These are now fully booked please 
contact us to register interest for future training.  
 
In response an additional briefing has been arranged in Skipton on 1 
November - 10.00-11.00am - Skipton, Bell Vue Square. To book visit: 
https://nyscb.safeguardingchildrenea.co.uk/  search for: NYSCB Boys and 
Child Sexual Exploitation (CSE) Briefing 
 

Cascade to:  

Head teachers and 
DSL’s. 

 

Contact: james.parkes@northyorks.gov.uk Policy and Development Officer, North Yorkshire 
Safeguarding Children Board https://nyscb.safeguardingchildrenea.co.uk/    

 

 

If you have any queries regarding this weekly mailing please contact marion.sadler@northyorks.gov.uk.  

 

Previous issues can be found at: http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/red-bag  

http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/road-safety
mailto:Caron.Twamley@northyorks.gov.uk
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/road-safety
mailto:james.parkes@northyorks.gov.uk
https://nyscb.safeguardingchildrenea.co.uk/
mailto:marion.sadler@northyorks.gov.uk
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/red-bag

